The items on these walls are on loan to the

Houston Lesbian and Gay

Community Center

from

Gulf Coast Archive and Museum

of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual

and Transgender History, Inc.

in a collaborative effort to Educate, Communicate and Facilitate Understanding

not only within our community but also

within the boundaries of the world.

This exhibit was made possible through the generous donation of NAMES Project Houston Chapter which, after nearly 14 years, has had to close its doors for the last time this month, March 2002. This is our tribute to the NAMES Project Houston, Larry Replogle and Judy Voulgaris who founded the Houston Chapter, to Pete Martinez who worked tirelessly for over a decade to make the Houston Chapter the success it was, to Alec Soto who took up the gauntlet when Pete was too ill to continue, and to all of the volunteers who spent countless hours doing anything and everything necessary to carry on the names and memories of all those who have died or been affected by this horrific pandemic.

Other items belonging to the Gulf Coast Archive and Museum (GCAM) can be seen in the glass display case near the kitchen of the Community Center. 

To make an appointment or find out more about GCAM, call 713 227-5973. We are located at 1609 W Main #4, Houston, Texas
